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1,367 BOOKS!

WE CHECKED OUT WHAT WE READ

December came and went in a flash!  This month, Kindergarten has been 
working on the differences between fiction and nonfiction.  First grade 

discussed what makes a group of books a series and read some of the Bruce 
books by Ryan T. Higgins.  In second grade, we are working on becoming 

independent library users by learning how to use call numbers and the library 
catalog to locate books on the shelves.  Third graders focused on narrative 

nonfiction and fourth graders worked on character traits, figurative language 
and discussion by reading realistic fiction.

WHAT WE LEARNED

BOOKS WE LOVED

59 times 
outside of library class
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